
TOWN OF AMSTERDAM 

NOTICE OF HYDRANT FLUSHING 

September 6 – September 8 

 

 
The Town of Amsterdam Water Department will begin flushing hydrants of its water system on 

Saturday, Sept. 6th through Monday, Sept 8th.  All flushing of hydrants will be done between 

the hours of 7:00 am - 6:00 pm. 

 

Areas to be included: Chapman Drive, East Main Street, Harrower Lane, Hollywood Road, 

Miami Avenue, Midline Road, Peter Lane, Pioneer Street, Saratoga Avenue, Steadwell (Lower) 

Stella Lane, Sunset Road, Route 30 from City/Town line to Fulton County line, Wallins Corners 

Road & Zanella Road. 

 

During the flushing period, you may observe discoloration of water and lower than normal water 

pressure. If water appears to be discolored, please run your cold tap water until in runs clear.  

Residents are cautioned to avoid laundering during flushing hours. 

 

 

 


